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12 February 2007 
 
 
BY E-MAIL & REGULAR MAIL 
 
 
Mr. David McGovern 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
International Affairs Branch 
Environment Canada 
10 Wellington Street, 4th Floor 
Gatineau, Quebec 
K1A 0H3 
 
Re:   SEM-06-005 (Species at Risk) 
 Acknowledgment of receipt of Canada’s response 
 
Dear Mr. McGovern: 
 
We hereby acknowledge receipt of the response of the Government of Canada to the 
above-captioned submission, received by electronic mail on 8 February 2007.  We 
will update our electronic public registry accordingly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
(original signed) 
Katia Opalka 
Legal Officer, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit 
 
cc: Judith E. Ayres, US-EPA 
 Enrique Lendo, SEMARNAT 
 Adrián Vázquez-Gálvez, CEC Executive Director 
 Devon Page, Sierra Legal Defence Fund 
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